
 

 

Important Information for Special Retirement Incentive (SRI) 

Eligible Faculty - Retiree Health 

 
The University of Maine System (UMS) is offering a one-time open enrollment period 

for faculty eligible for the Special Retirement Incentive (SRI). This special open enrollment 

period is available to faculty members eligible for the SRI program. In order to participate 

in the retiree health plan option, you must be enrolled in the University’s group health plan 

prior to retirement. This special open enrollment window provides that opportunity. 

 
Benefits Options Include: 

Medical, Dental, Life insurance conversion option, and EyeMed vision discount plan at 

no cost when you enroll in the Northeast Delta Dental plan. 

 
Key Dates: 

Eligible faculty planning to retire prior to December 31, 2022, may participate in the 

Special Open Enrollment Period beginning May 15, 2022, through June 15, 2022. 

Coverage begins July 1, 2022. 

 
Faculty who are planning to retire in 2023 will enroll in the UMS health plan during the 

annual open enrollment period in November 2022. Coverage begins January 1, 2023. 

 
Questions? 

If you are interested in enrolling during this special open enrollment period or need 

additional information, please contact the Employee Benefits Center at 207-973-3373. 
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